Christianson, Eric

From: Nicholas Schroeder [nicholasschroeder@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 7:59 PM

To: Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

Subject: ALRC 11/16 Agenda ltem 7, #44851

Categories: Eric

Members of the ALRC,
Over the last few months the owners of That BBQ Joint have made it clear that they are not willing to engage in any constructive dialog with

their neighbors about the adverse impacts of their operation. Thank you for trying to facilitate a resolution by requiring meetings. However,
no progress has been made. Future meetings would be pointless. We will pursue other avenues. Thanks for your help.

Nick Schroeder




